
 

 

May 1, 2021 

 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

Caring About The Strays (C.A.T.S.), Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit, animal rescue organization based 

in Westwood, NJ that has been fulfilling its mission of helping Bergen County’s  stray, abandoned, 

ill, injured and surrendered animals and placing them in safe, loving homes since 1995.  

  

While operating C.A.T.S. Resale Shop to support our efforts, we have come to the aid of thousands 

of animals in desperate situations.  Those we foster get all the medical care they require, we find 

the perfect family for them, and deliver them to their new homes. Without our intervention, all of 

these animals would have met a different fate.  Instead, they are neutered, loved and cared for, 

and enhancing the lives of their new families.  We now need your help to have a greater impact on 

our community. 

 

The global pandemic derailed our largest annual fundraiser in 2020 but not our spirit!  Unfortunately, 

the Resale Shop remained closed for months and with virtually no fundraising, we have been set 

back financially. However, this did not stop our determination of continuing our rescue and adoption 

efforts during our 25th Anniversary year!   It’s time to look ahead.   

On Wednesday, November 10, 2021, we once again will be hosting our Dinner & Tricky Tray at 

Seasons in Washington Township, NJ.  We are calling upon you for your support, asking if you, or 

your company would become a C.A.T.S. sponsor.  Your contribution will help ensure the success 

of this wonderful event and will enable us to continue to assist those animals in need.  Please see 

the attached form for sponsorship opportunities. 

Thank you in advance for making a difference in the life of homeless animals. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Lynn Cancro       Andrea Boccia 

President/Founder       Fundraising Director 


